
Our Night Sky for December 30th, 2024  

The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada (RASC) is Canada’s premier organization for 

astronomy enthusiasts, educators, and professionals. With a mission to inspire curiosity and 

promote the understanding of astronomy and related sciences, the RASC fosters a love for the 

night sky among people of all ages and skill levels. Whether you're an expert astronomer or 

simply someone who loves stargazing, the RASC welcomes you to explore the wonders of the 

universe. 

The Prince George Centre, a vibrant chapter of the RASC, is nestled in the beautiful city of 

Prince George, British Columbia. This centre is the heart of astronomical activities in the region, 

offering an inviting space for individuals and families to delve into the cosmos. From public 

stargazing nights and educational workshops to hands-on activities for kids and in-depth 

discussions for seasoned enthusiasts, the Prince George Centre has something for everyone. 

Their state-of-the-art observatory and dedicated volunteers ensure a memorable experience for 

all visitors. 

At its core, the Prince George Centre aims to connect the community with the stars, fostering a 

deeper appreciation for the universe and the science that helps us understand it. 

If you’re curious about joining or want to learn more about upcoming events, feel free to reach 

out. The simplest way to connect with us is a Google search for Prince George astronomical 

society. There are several results offering weblinks or our phone number and address. 

So, why not come visit, gaze at the stars, and share in the joy of discovery? The Prince George 

Centre and the RASC would love to welcome you and we can enjoy Our Night Sky.. 


